
P.O. Box 246 St. Helena CA  94574 
Phone (707) 967-8080  Fax: (707) 967-8080 

ckennedy@geologist.com 
  
 
 
 
February 13, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency 
Environmental Health Department  
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway Ste. 250 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
 
 
Subject: RO0000289 

SCHEDULE EXTENSION REQUEST 
OWENS-BROCKWAY GLASS CONTAINER FACILITY. 
3600 ALAMEDA AVENUE, OAKLAND, CALIFORNIA. 

 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham: 

On behalf of Owens-Brockway Glass Container Corporation CKG Environmental would like to 
request an extension to the schedule for implementing the groundwater treatment biobarrier. At this 
time Owens-Brockway is evaluating other potential options for groundwater treatment at the site, and 
is considering additional source removal actions.  This effort may require additional design work.  
Currently we understand that a Technical Report is due to your office on March 15, 2015.  In order to 
complete the additional evaluation and potential design we are requesting that the report due date be 
extended to December 31, 2015.  CKG will keep you updated as we further develop the plan for the 
site. 

If you need further information feel free to call me at (707) 363-5740. 

Sincerely, 
CKG Environmental, Inc. 

 
 
Christina J. Kennedy R.G.  
Principal 
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